
SR 822/Sheridan Street and SR A1A/South Ocean Boulevard outside lane to close late July 2025 through December 2025 
To ensure community and crew safety, the outside lane of eastbound SR 822/Sheridan Street and the outside lane of 
southbound SR A1A/South Ocean Boulevard between SR 822/Sheridan Street and New Mexico Street will be closed 
beginning at 8 p.m. Wednesday, July 23 through December 2025. This single lane closure is necessary to safely 
accommodate the work zone for drainage installation and roadway improvements.  
 

Access to Hollywood North Beach Park will be maintained. Southbound SR A1A/South Ocean Boulevard from just north of 
SR 822/Sheridan Street to New Mexico Street will be reduced to one lane only. The bicycle lanes in this segment will be 
closed during this phase of construction. Signage will be in place to guide motorists and pedestrians.  
 

For more information about this project, including lane closures and progress photos, please visit the project webpage 
here: https://tinyurl.com/A1ADrainageImprovements.  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  
LANE CLOSURE NOTICE 
State Road (SR) A1A/South Ocean Boulevard Drainage Improvements Project  
From Sherman Street to SR 822/Sheridan Street, from Franklin Street to 
Walnut Street, and from Crocus Terrace to Van Buren Street  
In the City of Hollywood  
Broward County, FL 
Financial ID Numbers: 448574-1-52-01, 448576-1-52-01, and 448577-1-52-01 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 
The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe statewide transportation system that promotes the  
efficient movement of people and goods, supports the state’s economic competitiveness, prioritizes Florida’s environment  

and natural resources, and preserves the quality of life and connectedness of the state’s communities.   

WEB & SOCIAL MEDIA  
 

Project Website: www.d4fdot.com 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/
MyFDOTSEFL/ 
X/Instagram: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

Updated: 7/18/2025 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Jesus Sarmiento, P.E. — FDOT Project Manager 
jesus.sarmiento@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 218-1465 
Victor Zarzuela, P.E. — Senior Project Engineer 
vzarzuela@fj-group.com or (786) 718-9981 
Jackie De Freitas — Community Outreach Specialist  
jdefreitas@corradino.com or (561) 426-9721  

Please contact the Community Outreach Specialist, Jackie De Freitas, to be added to project email notification lists. Public participation is solicited 
without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Para información y preguntas en Español, por favor 
llame al (954) 777-4302. 
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